
 

Dorica Walsh 

112- 3 Aperture Park . Lethbridge, AB T1K6T4 
Phone: 403 909 5224t . E-Mail: d.walsh@uleth.ca 

Date: October 7, 2012 

Dear Members of the Pangasinan Society of Calgary: 
 

I am writing to you today to extend my most sincere gratitude and thanks. I am one of the 

recipients of the 2012-2013 PASOC Scholarship Award. It is because of your generosity that I was able to 

fulfill my lifelong desire to attend university and get a higher education. With your contribution I was able 

to subsidize the costs of my first year university education, allowing me to go into a classroom worrying 

about my academics instead of my financial situation. 
 

I am currently taking five classes this semester: Biology 1010 - The Diversity of Life, Biology 1020 

- The Cellular Basis of Life, Chemistry 1000 - General Chemistry, and Psychology 1000- Basic Concepts of 

Psychology. My Diversity of Life class is slightly challenging but it helps me develop the skills I will need to 

succeed in university" and my life. I ant presently enrolled in a Biochemistry degree in preparation for a 

career in Veterinary Medicine, however I am giving serious thought into changing my degree to better suit 

a career in Special Education. 
 

Thanks to the generosity of organizations like your many students are able to continue their education, 

follow their dreams and get careers that will benefit society as a whole. 
 

Once again I would like to extend my most sincere thanks to you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dorica Walsh 


